
Audit of accounts – notice of public rights 
Local Audit and Accountability Act 2014 and The Accounts And Audit 
Regulations 2015 
 
Notice is given that the statement of accounts for the year ended 31 March 2023 has 
been published on the Council’s website. The statement of accounts is unaudited 
and may be subject to change. 
 
 
Under the Accounts and Audit Regulations 2015 (as amended) the public inspection 
period for the accounts and related documents should commence at the earliest the 
first working day after the unaudited accounts are published and by 01 August. 
The notice provides details of the 30 working days during which you may look the 
accounts and certain related documents. 
 
 
Any interested person may inspect and copy the accounts and related documents of 
this body by appointment between the hours of 10am and 4pm on weekdays 
between 04 July and 14 August 2023. 
 
Accounts: Lewisham Council 
 
Address: Laurence House, Catford, London, SE6 4RU 
 
To book an appointment to view the accounts please email 
CoreAccountingTeam@lewisham.gov.uk 
 
 
Any elector for the area of Lewisham Council may question the auditor about the 
2022/23 accounts or make an objection on any matter in respect of which the auditor 
could take action as set out in sections 26 and 27 of the Local Audit and 
Accountability Act 2014. 
 
Any question or objection should be sent to the auditor at the address below, 
between 04 July and 14 August 2023: 
 
Joanne Brown, Grant Thornton UK LLP, 30 Finsbury Square, London, EC2A 1RR 
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